
Board Memo: No Board Meeting for March 2025 (4/4/25) 

Via text message to all board members 

 

• Special board meeting held 3/18/25 to discuss Allstar Caregiver Costs. 
• Guardianship Summit occurred on the date of our regularly scheduled board 

meeting. 
• We will meet in April for our regularly scheduled board meeting, 4/24/25.  
• The newsletter will address parking at Cogir  & highlight that members will get a 

Starbucks card if they park at Titlow and ride the shuttle. 
• Registration table will be set up differently this time, discussed at the special 

meeting.  
• All sponsors have been confirmed and we have a speaker for our April member 

meeting.  

 


